
1

Madalyn Letellier

From: Crystal Huff 
Sent: Sunday, September 21, 2025 11:07 PM
To: All City Council; Mayor; Public Comments
Subject: No Funds to Cooperate with ICE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Re items 25-1446 and 25-1445 at City Council earlier this month and the Finance Committee meeting this week:  
I would like to state my unequivocal support for rejecting funds that require (or even encourage) anyone to cooperate 
with ICE activity or ICE projects.  
 
I would also love to see Shot Spotter shut down in Somerville and the microphones removed, if we can. The technology 
has proven to be less accurate than flipping a coin, and far more costly, even if the grants to establish Shot Spotter were 
supposedly "free money." Surveillance is never actually free. 
 
 
Best, 
 

Crystal M. Huff 
 
Ward 5 resident 
Editor of Recognize Fascism 
Gardening Collective Coordinator, Mutual Aid Medford And Somerville ("MAMAS") 
MA candidate in Tufts University's UEP Program 
 
-- I use they/them pronouns. -- 




